
ATTENTION COLLEGE-BOUND STUDENTS

ALPHA PHI OMEGA, the Scouting-affiliated National Service Fraternity,
wants you. Alpha Phi Omega was founded in 1915 by a group of Scouts at
Lafayette College in Pennsylvania, so that college aged Scouts could continue
to serve their community in the Scouting tradition. Over 600 chapters and
250,000 members later, Alpha Phi Omega is the largest fraternity in the world. It
is because of the high ideals of the Scout Oath and Law, which Alpa Phi Omega
works by, and the great deal of good work that the fraternity has done, that it has
reached so many people.

ALPHA PHI OMEGA chapters do service projects with Scouts, in the
community, on campus, and for national concerns. Most chapters are Co-Ed, so
Explorers as well as Boy Scouts are welcome.

Here in California, over 15 college campuses have active chapters,
including many UC and CSU campuses, as well as Stanford, USC, and
University of the Pacific (UOP) here in Stockton.

If you are going to college next fall, or are already in college and would like
to get in touch with the local chapter, GO FOR IT! If you are having problems
finding them, or would like to get Alpha Phi Omega started on your campus,
contact Matthew Troth, Scouting Advisor to Alpha Phi Omega in Northern
California at (415) 327-5900.


